AlA

Kansas City Area Transportation Authority

May 21, 2010

To: William Wilson, President ATU Local 1287
From: Ted R. Stone, Director of Maintenance, KCATA

Re:  Addition of Non-Revenue Class A Mechanic to Section 3.19 (2)

The provisions of Section 3.19 (2) of the current Agreement between Local 1287, ATU and the
Kansas City Area Transportation Authority will now include Job Numbers E153 and E154, Class
A Mechanic-Support Equipment (TTQ). This change is a side agreement until the language can
be included in a new contract. Employees filling these two positions who are ASE certified will
receive compensation as stated in Section 3.19. This agreement is effective May 23, 2010.

Ted R. Stone William Wilson
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